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 P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario   N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 
 
May 10, 2023 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
 
Via email:  Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
RE:  ULO Implementation (EB-2022-0160):  Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater”) would like to confirm with the Ontario Energy 
Board that customers were able to elect Ultra-Low Overnight (“ULO”) Price Plan as a billing option as of 
May 1, 2023.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Leslie Dugas 
Director, Regulatory and Customer Service 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 
Email:  ldugas@bluewaterpower.com 
Phone:  519-337-8201 Ext 2255 
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